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Communications 

Reduced Services at Kimmirut Health Centre due to 
Power Outage  
 

Start Date:  November 2, 2024 
End Date: November 5, 2024  
Kimmirut, Nunavut                               60 sec 

  

The Department of Health is advising residents of Kimmirut of reduced services at the 

health centre effective immediately due to the community-wide power outage.  

The health centre remains open for emergencies and urgent same day appointments. If 

you have an emergency, please visit the health centre. 

Service reductions or closures are subject to change based on the status of the power 

outage. 

The Department of Health is working with government and territorial partners to ensure 

Nunavummiut have access to necessary health services. 
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